July 28, 2000

Mr. Jere Silber
"RECOGNIZING AGGRESSION®

Dear Jere,

It’s almost impossible to fully express how excited and thrilled
I am to be hosting your program "Recognizing Aggression" on MCT-
TV here in Montgomery County.

When you first approached me with the idea for the program, I
believed it was a good idea, and certainly felt that it had the
potential to be one of the better programs here on county cable.
What I didn’t realize was how professional and well produced the
final product would turn out to be. Although I haven’t acted as
an on-air host in quite some time, I thought it would be a good
experience and looked forward to doing the show. Frankly, I was
quite flattered that you would consider me, even though this was
just “"public access" cable.

Now after several programs have aired and I am occasionally
recognized on the street and complimented, I can honestly take
pride in my appearances. You have produced a program that is not
only the best that county cable has to offer, it is a program
that is worthy of being on commercial television; both in content
and quality.

I wanted to thank you for including me in a totally worthwhile
effort. It is a program that I believe puts quality and
substance back on the medium. It is a program that everyone
could benefit from watching as it offers real insights and
information. I hope our relationship remains the same, and T
hope that "Recognizing Aggression™ will continue and hopefully
expand to a more regular schedule.

Sincerely,

J Yy Penn



